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Summer is half over now 

and we are all busy with our 

fun in the sun with family 

and friends. It was a quite 

spring for us as it flew by 

giving us lots of rain and a 

slow start to nice weather.  

The BBC has been slowly 

adjusting to our new venue 

with the new environment 

and comfort levels of the 

Moose Lodge. They have 

been good to us and we ap-

preciate the opportunity to 

have our dance nights at 

such a hospitable venue.  I 

am in the process of looking 

into being able to dance eve-

ry week at the Moose instead 

of every other week.  We all 

get a little antsy waiting and 

not knowing exactly which 

Wednesday we are dancing. 

Stay tuned to this. 

   

Please look at the Whatôs Up 

section to see all of the 

dance parties going on up 

and down the coast including 

the Capital Classic in North-

ern Va. on July 27-28. This is 

a great weekend party with a 

workshop on Saturday with 

dancing teens, brother and 

sister from N. Myrtle Beach 

that will wow you and you 

can learn from them at their 

Saturday workshop.  Check 

it out. You wonôt regret it.   

Your Board and I are plan-

ning to have our Annual Par-

ty in November. Lots of sur-

prises so stay tuned. The late 

planning is my short coming 

in that I was unsure whether 

to have the party 

in the summer 

again, or wait un-

til fall.  

  

We will keep you posted and 

with the calendars filling up, 

we hope we can get this on 

your calendar soon.  

 

Our BBC is thriving and 

want you among us to keep 

the wheels rolling. We wish 

you a healthy, fun summer. 

Come out to dance with us, 

bring a friend and join in!  

You will find that our spirits 

are high! 

   

Dancing is good medicine 

é.so let the good times roll!  

  July/August/September 

 Page 1      Presidentôs Letter 

Page 3 

Page 7 

Page 8 

Page 10 

Page 9 
 New Members  

 Flyer 

Page 6 

       July/August/September  2018 

Page 5 

 Page 2 

 Page 4 

BBQ PICNIC  

Whatės Up 

 Top 50  

 Happy Feet  

Shag Basics  
 DJ Schedule  

Carolina  Shag Clubs  CLUBS 

Shag Basics  



Mark é
the BBQ Man

The heat of the day in the 90õs helped us kick off our BBC picnic on 6/30 at the Moose Lodge Pavilion.   Our folks came 

with great stamina and enjoyed our spread of food. Barbecue, sauce, beans, and rolls were provided by a local enthusiast 

that is a real estate broker by profession but loves to barbecueé And he is good at ité.we all piled it on. Thank you Mark!  

I want to thank our BBC members that brought side dishes, beverages, desserts and lots of chips.  Even with the heat, some 

of us played horseshoes with expert Chuck Duymich. Thanks Chuck!   We even did some line dancing.  What fun as usual!   

We enjoyed Melissa and Ronõs Lippsõ grandson, Leighton Carter singing for us. He was so confident and really kept our 

attention. The little guy has a bright future, maybe in Broadway.   Our loyal Darlene Weaver came to bring her 

contribution to our food and we found out that she had fallen and broken her wrist.  Her arm was in a sling, and Benny, 

her husband was supporting her along in the walk from the car to the pavilion.  Oh myéThey stayed a while, but left early 

so Darlene could go home and surrender to her drugs and pain.  Poor dear.

Thank you goes to George Colwell, Mitch Vlahovic-Mcllvene, Don Borja and yours truly that took the first layer of dirt 

and dust off of the tables and moved them to set up our layout.  Thank you to Wes Kirchner for bringing the blower to 

enhance our hand cleaning.  Thank you to everyone for helping us set up, break down and put the tables back in place. 

What a hardy group we are~~ I guess we could have our picnic in the fall of the year, but it wouldnõt have been as much 

fun toning up our endurance.  If you could not come to the picnic, maybe you can make the next eventéour Annual 

Partyéstay tuned for the details.   See you at the Moose on dance night. Watch the Bugle Call for the news~~
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Dance 2nd Wednesday and 4th Wednesday of the month with the  

Battlefield Boogie Club   

Fredericksburg, Virginia 

 

Lessons start at 7:00 pmðdance until 9:30+ pm 

 

 2018  Officers 
President                                Audrey Borja                                             ledgestonemanor@aol.com                                                                                                                                        

                 703-401-5050 

Vice President    Ann Martin                                                 annmartin13@yahoo.com   

Treasurer:                    Darlene Weaver                           dweaverbandp@msn.com  

Acting Secretary:                 Linda Fisher                                               LINDA442@VERIZON.NET 

 

Board of Directors 

                                Wes Kirchner                                             shagginwes@aol.com  

    Don Borja                                                    ledgestonemanor@aol.com              

    Donna Dinger                                            normandy2@verizon.net 

                                                             

Committees 
Communications:   Dennis Bushor              bushorld@comcast.net  

Newsletter:                  Don Borja /Art Director/Editor                ledgestonemanor@aol.com  

Dance Committee                            Don Borja, Chair                                                             

Dance Consultant                 Heather Jennings             shagnva@crosslink.net  

Website:                                            Wes Kirchner                                               shagginwes@aol.com 

Fund Raising: Acting                                                              

Marketing/Promotion:                    Wes Kirchner                                               shagginwes@aol.com  

Membership:    Darlene Weaver              dweaverbandp@msn.com  

            Watch the Bugle Call for changes and more info on upcoming events!  

7/13-15      Eno Beach Shag Club             ACSC Workshop  

                                                                       Durham, N.C. 

 

7/20-22     R&B Shag Club                         Spartanburg, S.C. 

 

7/27-28     NVSC Capital Classic               Herndon, Va. 

 

8/2-3         Richmond Shag Club               Richmond, Va. 

 

8/10-11    Hanger Party                             Beckley, W.Va. 

 

8/18          Columbia Shag Club                 Lexington, S.C. 

 

8/TBA       BBC Annual Party                      Fredericksburg, Va. 



Association of Carolina Shag Clubs in Virginia:    
 
      Visit the club websites for venues and schedules.  
 

           Battlefield Boogie Club, www.battlefieldboogieclub.com 

 

           Boogie On The Bay Shag Club, www.boogieonthebay.com  

 

           Colonial Shag Club (Newport News), www.colonialshagclub.com  

 

           Danville Shag Club, www.danvilleshagclub.com  

 

           Franklin Shag Club, gramelia@yahoo.com  

 

            Lynchburg Shag Club, www.lynchburgareashagclub.com  

 

            Richmond Shag Club, www.richmondshagclub.org  

 

             Roanoke Valley Shag Club, www.rvsc.memberlodge.com 

 

             Virginia Beach Shag Club, www.vbshagclub.com 

http://www.battlefieldboogieclub.com
http://www.boogieonthebay.com
mailto:gramelia@yahoo.com
http://www.lynchburgareashagclub.com
http://www.richmondshagclub.org
http://www.rvsc.memberlodge.com


Happy Feet Do Six Steps  
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      NOTE! Check your BBC weekly  email communications for com-

ing events. The dates posted below are proposed 

dates for dance lessons. 
 

                 Beginner Steps for July 
 

July            11          Basic, Female Turn, Male Turn, Start 

 

                       25          Basic, Half Turn, Triple Basic,  and 

                                           Line Dance 
                          

Aug         Beginner Steps for  August 
 

                        08           Basic, Fun Move 

 

                       22            Basic, Pivot, and 

                                        Line Dance 
 

                                             

 

Sept        Beginner  Steps for September 
                          

                         12           Basic, Female Turn, Male Turn, Start 

 

                       26          Basic, Fun Moves, and 

                                        Line Dance 

                        
 

                   

        

Since we meet only twice a month under our new venue,  those  

who would like to  take  more comprehensive dance basic  

steps or more advanced lessons, the lessons are available 

through the dance instructors on a private basis.  

 

 WEAVER, DARLENE 07/22  

  

  

   

           August   

27 

 

MAIDA,PATRICIA 

(PAT) 08/05  

28 JESSEE, JOYCE 08/06  

29 BUSHOR, LORI 08/10  

30 FLEMER, DARLENE 8/13  

31 

MASON, BERNARD 

(BERNIE) 08/14  

       

  

      September 

    

32 BORJA, AUDREY 09/21  

33 KIRCHNER, WES 09/28  

         July  
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